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Sunday 11th May – Fourth Sunday of Easter 
We remember in our prayers all those who died recently and all those whose anniversaries occur at this time. 
	DATE
	TIME 
	MASS AND PRAYER SCHEDULES

	
Sat 10th 

	
8pm
	 For the repose of the souls of:
· Annie Murphy, Droumlave
· Baby Dylan Lynch, Trafrask
· Mary, McCarthy, Headford Killarney
· John Sullivan, Coomgira and Dublin
· Tommy Davern, Limerick 
· Catherine and Jeremiah O’Neill, Droumlave and their daughter Mary O’Sullivan

	
Sat 17th 


	 

8pm
	For the repose of the souls of:
· Mary Agnes Lynch, Eyeries and Coomgira
· Con and Eileen O’Sullivan, Coomgira
· Murty L and Nora O’Sullivan and their daughter Mary Ellen



Special Collection:  this weekend for the Education of Clergy. 

Trócaire: You are asked to change what is in your Trócaire Boxes into notes and put it into an envelope marked Trócaire. Thanks as always for your generous contributions.

Parish Office: Office times are Friday mornings from 9.30am to 12.30pm. Any notices you wish to have included in the newsletter please email them to adrigole@dioceseofkerry.ie  or drop them into the office no later than 10.30am on Friday morning. Thank you.

Congratulations:  to the boys & girls of Trafrask NS and Adrigole NS, who received their 1st Holy Communion on Saturday last, Harriet, Ríona, Panas, Lucy, Jamie, Amy, Fionn and Paudie. Pope Francis wanted children to understand how important it is to pray. He encouraged them to pray for others. Pope Francis taught children a special way to pray called the Five Finger Prayer. Each finger helps us to pray. The five finger prayer is a simple way to help to remember to pray for different people in our lives. The prayer is as follows:
1.) The thumb is closest finger to you. So start praying for those who are closest to you. They are the persons easiest to remember. To pray for our dear ones is a "Sweet Obligation."
2.) The next finger is the index. Pray for those who teach you, instruct you and heal you. They need the support and wisdom to show direction to others. Always keep them in your prayers.
3.) The following finger is the tallest. It reminds us of our leaders, the governors and those who have authority. They need God's guidance.
4.) The fourth finger is the ring finger. Even though it may surprise you, it is our weakest finger. It should remind us to pray for the weakest, the sick or those plagued by problems. They need your prayers.

5.) And finally we have our smallest finger, the smallest of all. Your pinkie should remind you to pray for yourself. When you are done praying for the other four groups, you will be able to see your own needs but in the proper perspective, and also you will be able to pray for your own needs in a better way.
Caha Centre: Community Bingo every Tuesday 8pm, The hall, Adrigole.  Refreshments served. Ladies exercise class, Thursday 15th May 10am-11am, The Gym Adrigole. €35 for 4 sessions/€10 drop in. To book call 027 60909. Free Creative Carers session, Monday 12th May at 11am, The Caha House, Ardgroom. If you are a family carer, please feel free to drop in for tea/coffee engage with the session. The Monthly Caha Men’s Social, John Greene visits The Caha House Ardgroom Thursday May 22nd at 8pm, “Where the Road took Me”. €10pp, All Men Welcome. Adrigole Community Gathering-Friday June 20th from 7:30pm- Line dancing, Music, Sandwiches, Tea/Coffee and Cake! €10pp, The Hall, Adrigole. Please get in touch if interested as minimum numbers required to go ahead. Ages 50+
Darkness Into Light: The annual darkness into light walk takes place on Sat May 10th at 4.30am. Starting from Adrigole GAA Pitch and going around the Massmount Loop. People also have the option to use the walkway around the pitch. Light refreshments will be provided after the walk. 
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